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Splash Pads to Close for Season 
 
The City of Kearney Park and Recreation officials have announced that the Yanney Heritage 
Park, Hammer Park, East Brooke Park, and Dryden Park Splash Pads will close for the 
season on Sunday, September 16 at the end of the day. Staff will begin off season repairs 
and winterization on Monday, September 17.  
 
For more information about any Kearney Park & Recreation programs or facilities please call 
our office at 308-237-4644 or like us at Kearney Park & Recreation on Facebook. 
 
Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org. 
 
We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney. 
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